
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Tomorrow's Christmas Celebration and Service 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
December 18, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow. We are being blessed with another beautiful day for 

our Christmas Celebration and Service. Pastor Adonia will be giving the message, and we will have our 

full band back together again for the first time in a while. We hope you can make it! 

 

Last week's message on "Culture of Stewardship" delves into why learning to be a good steward is a way 

of life, it is a mindset that applies to all our circumstances, especially those that we didn't ask for or didn't 

want. This message goes into the Parable of the Talents in a new way you may have never heard before. 

You can watch the recording below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

Vision Series: Building a Culture of Stewardship 

 

This Week's Announcements 

 

This year's Christmas Party will be Sunday, December 19 after service. We will have a visit from and 

photos with Santa, our annual baking contest with prizes, and fun Christmas crafts. 

 



 

 

 
 

As we come to the end of the year, sign up is open for Sunday lunch cooking for 2022. Please consider 

signing up, or working together with someone else to sign up. The church will cover up to $100 of the 

cost. 

 

 
 

We are looking for a helper in the cafe, no experience needed. You can be young or old, you just need a 

heart to serve. If you are interested in helping out, please talk to Pastor Mike. 

 

 
 


